Photo Release Form

BunnyBears Infant Toddler takes lots of pictures to use to illustrate what your child is doing at school. Daily Newsletter or Daily Documentation where we feature children pictures is a big part of our program. The pictures also may be included in your child's portfolio, displayed in the room or used for our website. Please complete this form so we know you want/allow your child's pictures used in these ways.

Please complete the following:
Childs Name:
give permission to BunnyBears Preschool to take photos of my child.
Date:
Parent/Guardian Signature: